
Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Tom Crowe, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 

BETWEEN ECTOR COUNTY ISD AND UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS OF THE 
PERMIAN BASIN (UTPB) FOR COUNSELING INTERN PROGRAM 

 
DATE: April 18, 2017   
___________________________________________________________________ 
 

Attached is the Memorandum of Understanding between Ector County ISD and UTPB to 
provide counseling intern and practicum sites for training and supervision of school 
counseling students and licensed professional counselor interns.  
 
 
 
 
 
 ******************** 

 

It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of 
Understanding between Ector County ISD and UTPB for Counseling Intern Program as 
presented. 
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Tom Crowe      Roy Garcia 
Superintendent of Schools    Assistant Superintendent  
       for Secondary Education  


